
2024 Food Stand Requirements and Shifts 
 

 
PLEASE READ CAREFULLY: 

• The State Health Department requires each person working in the food stand 

to wear some type of head covering. You will need to bring a CLEAN cap, 
visor, or bandana for your use. 

 
• For safety reasons, no children under the age of 8 are permitted in the 

food stand. 
 
• Each of the following requirements MUST be met or it will result in a 

loss of incentive money: 
 

1. Each 4-Her must work their ENTIRE shift in the food stand. 
 

2. Each 4-H family must have an ADULT (18 or older) working with 
their family members. 

 
3. Each 4-H family is asked to donate $15 to purchase a pie. 

 
• If you must change times or days, it is YOUR responsibility to find 

someone to take your place. Call Ashley at 308-536-2691 if you have 
switched times with another family. Please try to trade shifts with a 
similar sized family. If you switch during the fair, please notify Christie 
Warner at 308-550-0190, as she is the food stand manager this year. It 
will then be marked on the master schedule in the food stand. 

 
• Please try to drop your $15 donation off to Ashley at the Extension 

Office or personally give to Christie Warner at the food stand at your 
shift. 

 
 
Thank you all for your understanding of these requirements. The profits from the food 

stand help fund the 4-H program each year. Good luck with all your projects & we look 

forward to a great county fair! 


